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Comments: I support the measured comments on this project that have been submitted by Brian Thompson.

Ozark Society President.  He considers an awareness of benefits to the town of Mena and the large mountain

biking community coming to our state.  But I believe his preferences for certain alternatives along the project's

proposal details is well considered, intuitively in Arkansas' long scope recreation plan by helping to maintain

better those well honed ways of enjoying and protecting our rich natural areas, and I agree with him.

 

Particularly his suggestions and comments help keep scenic views and the upper portions of Rich Mountain more

natural, and provide better protection for the traditional uses for Queen Wilhelmina State Park and the Ouachita

Trail.

Thank you for your attention and reception of my opinion.

 

 


